
2018 Summer Academic Scholarships 
  

Dear Parents: 
  
The teachers, administrators and support staff in your school district, through the Lowell 
Education Association (LEA), are offering their students ​Summer Academic Scholarships. 
Scholarships are to be used for academically enriching programs. The scholarships are to 
help cover the cost of an academic program and are given in amounts not to exceed 
50% or $100 of the total cost of the program. 
  
Criteria for awarding this year’s scholarships will be established by the scholarship 
committee. ​Sports and church camp applications will ​not​ be considered. 
  
It is the responsibility of parents and students to research programs that are available 
and to contact that program for an application of enrollment. The scholarship committee 
does not have application forms for any program. It is up to the individual applicant to 
see that this is taken care of ​before ​ applying for a scholarship. This is especially 
important if the program you are enrolling in has its own deadline. If you are then 
awarded a scholarship, the check will be written to you. If your child later decides not to 
attend a program, please return the check to Lindsay Bredin at Lowell High School or  
718 Riverside Dr., Lowell, MI 49331.  The money will be used for other applicants. 
  
Previous scholarships have been awarded for: 

Wittenbach Center Camps Computer Classes 
Wittenbach Jr. Master Gardener Program FFIC Heritage Camp  
Lowell Schools Summer Academic Programs Space Camp 
Kendall School of Design Career Camp 
John Ball Zoo School Camp Invention 
Knollcrest Music Camp MASTA Strings Camp 
Blue Lake Fine Arts Camp Sweetwater Rock Band Camp 
GRPM Camp Curious Meijer Gardens Summer Camp 
Civic Theatre Arts Day Camp Bricks 4 Kidz Camp

 
Scholarship applications must be submitted no later than Friday, April 27, 2018. 
Scholarship forms must be filled in correctly and received by the due date to be 
considered for a scholarship.  Please send forms to Lindsay Bredin at Lowell High School 
or 718 Riverside Dr., Lowell, MI 49331 and direct questions tolbredin@lowellschools.com. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
LEA Scholarship Committee 
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Lowell Education Association (LEA) 
Elementary & MIddle School Scholarship Application 

*Note: Must be an elementary or middle school student in the fall of 2018 

 
Name: __________________________________  Age: ________    Grade​ (Fall 2018)​: _________ 
 
Parent/ Guardian’s Name: __________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ____________________________________  City: ________  Zip: ______ 
 
Program Information ​: 

Name of the Program: ____________________________________________________________ 

Address of Program: ______________________________________________________________ 

Cost of the Program: _________________  Dates of the Program: _______________________ 

Description of Program/ Purpose of Application: 
_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Student’s Statement:​ (To be written by student; non-writing students may dictate a 
response.)  Why do you want to participate in this activity?   
 

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________           _____________________________________ 
   ​                   Student’s Signature             Parent’s Signature 
 

Scholarship applications must be submitted no later than Friday, April 27, 2018.​  Scholarship 
forms must be filled in correctly and received by the due date to be considered for a scholarship.  
Please mail forms to:​ Lindsay Bredin (Lowell High School) or 718 Riverside Dr., Lowell, MI 49331 

and direct questions to lbredin@lowellschools.com. 
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